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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Dear Friends,

Hello to all of the members of the AOLRC. It is
time to start a new year. There were some success and
failures this past year. Thanks to Liza Kindig and Mark
Herman we had a nice picnic and shoot at the Log
Cabin range. Thanks to our Board and members who
supported us at OGCA and Canter’s Cave.

However, we had to cancel Hilliard because of lack of
support from our membership. I received only 6 table
reservations. The Board will not sponsor another fall
show unless we get support and commitment from our
membership, and plan to keep it in the central Ohio
area. Looking for support and commitment from our
members, Email me at igcpost6@yahoo.com or we can
talk at our annual meeting.

On the positive side looking forward to Marietta in
April we have two artists who are going to display their
talents in leather work and engraving. Three members
who will be demonstrating tin work, horn carving and
long rife assembly. Featured gun maker will be the
Yerian family of makers.

Friday set up starts at 3. Remember table reservation
is $25.00 per table. Tables will need to be labeled
Display Only or Items for Sale. Items for sale will
be closely monitored to keep from becoming a Flea
Market. Last year you did such a great job, this is just a
friendly reminder.

We will have our usual buffet and birthday cake,
asking for a $5.00 person donation. Don’t forget to
support the Ladies of the AOLRC. Please take part in
their silent auction with a donation or bid on an item
you like. When you see these ladies, thank them for
their support they give to the AOLRC. They have a
goal of using a portion of the monies raised to create a
scholarship to support youth marksmanship.

Saturday’s dinner is $31.00 per person -- see the
form for options. Let’s see if we can have an attendance
of 100 consisting of members and family. We have a
couple of items to raffle off so bring some extra dollars.
Also, an excellent speaker is scheduled.

Respectfully, Jim Clippinger

ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE SPRING 2024 SHOW

49" ANNUAL MARIETTA SHOW
“BUY - SELL - TRADE”

April 6-7, 2024

Saturday: 9am-5pm; Sunday: 9am-3pm
Historic Lafayette Hotel

101 Front St, Marietta, OH 45750

For information, please see the insert or contact
Mark Herman

phone: (614) 581-2005

email: papamh44@gmail.com

Note: Exhibitors can set up on Friday evening or
Saturday morning from 7:00-9:00.

FACEBOOKLINKANNOUNCEMENT

Visit the site at http://www.aolrc.com/ to find dates of upcoming shows, articles, and even items for sale.
Please check out the new Facebook link. This promises to be an exciting place to post current news and photos.
Both the AOLRC website and Facebook page make communication much faster and more convenient to access

than the newsletter you are holding. Find them online and enhance your AOLRC experience.
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